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The Fund Finance Association has announced the first edition of its European FFA University
Program. The full-day event is scheduled for Thursday, February 4, 2021, from 9 a.m. to 6:30
p.m. London time. Similar to its U.S. counterpart, the European program sessions will be
designed for fund sponsor treasury teams, bankers and lawyers looking for an in-depth training
opportunity. Registration information, event pricing and the detailed agenda will be forthcoming.
Save the date! 
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